Narrative Report Yellowstone Presbytery Budget & Finance Committee May 20-21 Presbytery Meeting

It is highly likely that due to surgeries and out of state graduations no one from the committee will be able to present our report at the meeting in Anaconda. Nonetheless, I encourage anyone with questions to contact the committee moderator with questions you may have (Dan Holland, 388-0878, <a href="mailto:dipolarge-questions">dipolarge-questions</a> (Dan Holland, 388-0878) (Dan Holland)

Our committee work will start in earnest in the next few months as we start to plan the 2012 budget. As a result, the other committees need to start thinking about next year as well. You can expect to hear from us within the next month and a half with more detailed requests.

Respectfully submitted,

Dan Holland, Moderator Budget & Finance Committee